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Comments: I fully believe that this is for banning of "domestic sheep &amp; goats" on private land! There are

private homesteads in the Chugach Natl.Forest that depend on their animals for food, milk, &amp; fiber. There is

absolutely NO PROOF that domestic sheep &amp; goats present a risk to wildlife &amp; I believe this would lead

to the banning of domestics in other areas of Alaska. I also wonder if this isn't the work of the Wild Sheep

Foundation? I would hope you are taking the time to research &amp; not listening to fearmongering. 

 

There are better ways to protect wildlife &amp; not infringe on the civil rights of private property owners. 

 

Thank you, 

Marchell Lilland

 


